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The Sixth Form 
March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Year 12 Parents, Carers and Students 
 

Year 12 UCAS Discovery Day, Exeter (Weds 22nd March)  
and Mock Exam Information 
 
Reminder 
All Year 12 students are participating in the UCAS Discovery Day in Exeter tomorrow 
(Wednesday 22nd March).  All students should have registered for this event and payment is 
required via ParentMail +Pay.   
 
Advance Notice 
Year 12 students will be sitting mock exams in (almost) all subjects between Tuesday 18th and 
Thursday 20th April.  Students are not expected to attend lessons during this time, lessons will 
recommence on Thursday afternoon.  The exams timetable is on display in the Sixth Form area 
and a copy is attached. All exams will take place on the Beaminster site (other than the Art exam 

which will take place at Colfox in the usual room), with morning exams starting at 9am and 
afternoon exams starting at 1pm.   
 
For students taking Maths in Context (Core Maths) this is the final mock exam before the 'real 
thing'.   
 
Teaching staff will be informing students about the topics to be examined and providing some 
lesson time for revision.  It is important, however, that students also revise independently for 
these exams.  The mock exams provide a useful indicator of students' progress, which will 
help to inform discussions about next steps.  They also provide information on areas for 
development and valuable practise in completing work under timed conditions.   
 
Results from the mock exams, and other information, will be shared with parents via a full 
report on 23rd May. 
 
James See 
Head of Sixth Form 
Beaminster School 
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